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Six weeks after the first volunteer

shovel and spontaneous broom were app-

lied to the Baie d'Urfee Barns, we are

pleased to invite you to

OPEN HOUSE
AT THE

CHICKEN COOP

   
on Friday, December 17th, [954 from 9 P.M. till closing

* COME AND SEE THE AMAZING RESULTS OF REAL COMMUNITY EFFORT

* MEET YOUR NEIGHBOURS, OLD AND NEW, AT THIS OPENING RECEPTION

OF THE 1954 CHRISTMAS SEASON.

* REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED THROUGHOUT THE EVENING.

YOUR CONVENIENCE.

* THERE WILL BE NO ADMISSION CHARGE BUT..«+-

* VISITORS ARE INVITED TO HANG A BILL ON OUR CHRISTMAS TREE.

* A SHORT FORMAL PROGRAMME HAS BEEN ARRANGED BUT OTHERWISE

|

* COME EARLY AND STAY LATE OR JUST DROP IN IF THAT SUITS

INFORMALITY 1S THE KEYNOTE.

| * THROUGH THE FORESIGHT OF THE TOWN COUNCIL AND THE INDUSTRY

OF YOUR NEIGHBOURS THIS IS Y 0 U R_ PROPERTY -- INSPECT IT

 

Don't drive if you can get a lift; better still - walk. Parking

space is, as yet, Ilmited and condition of the grounds uncertain.

 


